
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MAY 20, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 3 OF OUR STAFF TRAINING ON WHAT IS A NEW PROGRAM FOR SOME OF US. AND 

FOR MYSELF I’M LEARNING A LOT MORE ABOUT THE CAPABILITIES OF THE PROGRAM. 

THE GOAL IS TO NO LONGER HAVE TO OUTSOURCE THE WORK AND BE ABLE TO DO IT IN-

HOUSE. PRIMARILY THIS WILL FALL ON KEN BISHOP TO TAKE OVER THESE FUNCTIONS. 

WE’RE IN CLASS FROM 9:00 AM TO 4:00 PM. IT’S BEEN A LONG WHILE SINCE I WAS IN 

SCHOOL SO THE DAYS SEEM LONG. THANKFULLY THERE ISN’T ANY HOMEWORK! BUT 

MANY OF US HAVE HAD TO PUT IN SOME EXTRA TIME MAKING SURE OUR REGULAR 

WORK GETS DONE.  

[GABRIELLA – MENOMINEE MI] Thank you dear brothers and sisters for your continued service. 

I look forward to spending every morning with you. You are in my prayers. I listen on 102.7. 

[DENNIS – CECIL] Hello to everyone at WRVM. I enjoy many of the programs and speakers on WRVM. Ron 

Hutchcraft, Cal Thomas, John MacArthur, Moneywise, Focus on the Family, Mike Fabarez, Janet Parshall, 

Turning Point and Insight for Living are the familiar ones that I listen to pretty regular. It’s great to see an 

organization like WRVM is listener supported and commercial free. Praise the Lord for all His Blessings. 

[ROGER – SHAWANO] Dear WRVM Staff. Happy spring letter month! I’ve been listening to 

WRVM since 1988.  I enjoy listening to Morning Watch, the Moody Church Hour when possible, 

Insight for Living and the Christian music day or night.  The voice of Ken Bishop is very 

informative and I met Randy Bohn in Shawano by surprise one Sunday afternoon. Lord’s blessing 

on your radio ministry! 

[JOANN – APPLETON] Hello!! I'm finally writing to you! Thank you for your continued blessings of 

inspirational music and great teaching programs. I love Janette Parshall in the Market, Dr 

Jeremiah, and most everything:). I began listening 12 years ago when my family moved across 

the state to Algoma. I searched and found your good old hymns, and classic tunes. 4 yrs. ago I 

moved away, and then just this past November moved back to Appleton Area.  So thankful you're 

STILL HERE!! You are my GoTo station in the morning for the Word, and uplifting songs. I pray 

the Lord continues to use your ministry for many years to come!! 

WE’RE STILL HERE NEARLY 55 YEARS AFTER WE FIRST WENT ON THE AIR BACK IN 

SEPTEMBER OF 1967, THANKS TO THE FAITHFUL SUPPORT OF OUR LISTENING FAMILY! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


